
 

  
City Council Report 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council  

Through: Nathan Burkett, City Manager  

From:  Ross Beckwith, Public Works & Parks Director/City Engineer 

Date:  June 14, 2021 

 

Final Payment for the Marie/Oakdale Trail Project 18-4   
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
All work on the Marie/Oakdale Trail Project has been completed in accordance with the plans and 
specifications. The contractor, Rosti Construction, has submitted all necessary paperwork including a 
maintenance bond and the Minnesota Department of Transportation Federal Aid Office has signed off 
on the project.    
 

 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
The original contract amount for this project was $1,761,692.50. The final amount of the contract for 
work completed is $1,736,664.38. The final payment to the contractor will be $17,366.64.   
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve final payment for the Marie/Oakdale Trail Project 18-4 
in the amount of $17,366.64 to Rosti Construction.     


